
I oppose HB 3063. I as a parent of 2 small children I should have the right to choose what I feel is best for my 
children.  
If this bill passes I will be forced to leave the state of Oregon. I do not wish to have my parental rights 
obstructed and my personal choices made for me.  
If they would just find a way to make the vaccine safer with less harmful ingredients I would vaccinate my kids 
in a heartbeat. I've done hundreds of hours if research on the matter to make my decision, so it was not done 
lightly. I am 100% unwilling to risk any harm to my children. Sickness can be cured but damage from vaccine 
injury cannot. It's a risk I'm willing to take.  
Kinsey Bond  
Hillsboro, OR.  
 


